
May 2021 
Director of Student Services 

Board Report 
 

Custodial 

- Ordering teacher furniture for Lincoln Elementary. 
- New Custodial Equipment arrived last week.  The custodians were very appreciative. 

 

Maintenance 

- Daycare and Field House Roof Replacement will begin on June 14th. 
- Davis Field has been painted and is being cleaned up for graduation. 
-  

 

School Safety 

- New SRO will begin in August.  His name is Greg Rippenberger. 
- New entrance security upgrades were completed last week. 
- Surprise visit by the Regional Safe Schools Marshall happened on Tuesday May 18th.  He 

was very happy with the progress we have made.   

 

Transportation 

- Transported 20 teams to athletic contests this month. 

 

Student Attendance/Participation 

- Enrollment as of May 14, 2021 is 792.    LES – 418 DHS – 374 
 


